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Zoltan Fabian

Project Manager

Canadian Environmental Assessment Agency
Pacific and Yukon Region

410-701 West Georgia Street

Vancouver BC V7X 1C6

sent via email

Withdrawal of WCC LNG from Environmental Assessment Process

Dear Mr Fabian;

WCC LNG Project Lid. hereby requests to withdraw the WCC LNG Project from the existing environmental
assessment process. In addition, since the Project is being processed under Substitution, we also inform that a

similar withdrawal request has been made to the BC Environmental Assessment Office (EAQ).

We thank you and your staff for your time and efforts during this process. If you have any questions or require
additional information, please contact myself at 587- 476-4405.

Sincerely, _ /7
<Original signed by>

Scott Pinhey { (/
Vice President
WCC LNG Project Ltd.

CC: Nathan Braun, Executive Project Director, Oil & Gas Sector, BC EAOQ





